
November 14 2010 

om it m 

I reside a t  8906 Csllingwood d Louisville Ky. In 
the Hill Ridge Subdivision. I have been a 
resident since 1973. This is a privately owned 
treatment center owned by Don Ridge. This 
treatment plant has not had a permit to 
operate since 2007 why should the residence 
be made to pay 34.7% increase plus a surcharge 
of $11.19 for 36 mos. When MSD own 
evaluation determined that the lines have been 
neglected for many, many years. We have had 
stench and backups because of this neglect 
.Why should I be held accountable to pay such 
a large increase when the owners have not 
been held accountable to maintain this facility 
and sewer line all along. This was supposed to 
be a temporary facility; I guess that’s why 
repairs have not been made it shouldn’t st i l l  be 
there. With the economy so bad how can you 
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ass this large increase on the resid nts many 
who live on a fixed income, others with large 
families? Thank you for your time. I would like 
to be notified if there is a hearing on this 
matter 

Si n ce re I y, 

Alice Smith 

8906 Cdlingwood Rd, Louisville Ky 48299 

502-491-0174 


